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NOTICE 

 

Notice # 2019-77                                                                                             Issuing Division:  Executive Secretary    

DATE:  October 29, 2019       

TO:  PUBLIC, ALL LICENSEES AND INTERESTED PERSONS 
 

SUBJECT: COURTESY NOTICE OF REGULATION AMENDMENT ITEMS TO BE HEARD 
DURING THE NEVADA GAMING CONTROL BOARD’S NOVEMBER 2019 REGULAR 
MEETING. 

    

 

The Nevada Gaming Control Board will consider the following regulation amendment items at its 

November 2019 regular meeting. Please refer to the official meeting agenda for time and location details. 

 

2019-05R: NGC Regulation 5 regarding, without limitation: requirements 

addressing workplace discrimination and harassment prevention and response; 

requirements addressing other gaming businesses; and other non-substantive 

modifications. 

 

2019-06R: NGC Regulation 16 regarding, without limitation requirements and 

procedures relating to the filing of an application for a finding of suitability by a 

person engaging in certain proscribed activities. 

 

2019-03R: NGC Regulation 6 regarding, without limitation, calculation of gross 

revenue. 

 
 
PLEASE NOTE: This notice is being provided due to the currently high volume of regulation amendment 

activity being undertaken by the Nevada Gaming Control Board and Nevada Gaming Commission. It is 

being provided solely as a courtesy separate and apart from the Board’s legal notice obligations. 

 

 
The proposed regulation language will be posted on the Nevada Gaming Control Board website 
“Pending Regulation Activity” page at: http://gaming.nv.gov/index.aspx?page=52.  Any questions 
should be directed to Elijah Tredup at (702) 486-2137 or via email at etredup@gcb.nv.gov. 

http://gaming.nv.gov/index.aspx?page=52

